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Date of submission: Wednesday, 25 February 2015 

Submission: As a ratepayer and small business owner in Eurobodalla Shire I fully support the proposed rate rise of 6.5% and 
understand the need for this special variation. I also understand the orchestrated campaign being undertaken to oppose this 
variation and believe it comes from a misunderstanding of the financial situation of Council combined with a blind opposition 
to Council initiatives to rectify matters. 
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